
Newsletter
Week of  May 23, 2022
We ended our unit on the Ocean by learning about beluga whales and the octopus.
The students worked on drawing a picture and dictation sentences about the animals
we learned about in our ocean unit.  We started our handwriting unit.

UPCOMING
Academic

● Review of all letters.
● Religious Education will focus on God’s love for us .
● Math will be a review of concepts we have learned so far.
● In science we will be exploring space and the planets.

Books:. “Where the Wild Things Are” by Maurice Sendak. The focus will
be on story elements.

Other:
● Field day is on June 1st.
● We will be having an end of year celebration on June 2nd at 9:00.

Yours in Christ,
Christine Shank
Junior Kindergarten Teacher
Charlottesville Catholic School
c.shank@cvillecatholic.org


